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Kadi Sore 
Upper Darby Chapter 

 

Kadi Sore has returned for her second year as a YMWIC Scholar. She 

is currently a senior at Upper Darby High School. During the last 

Program Year, she was a participant on the YMWIC College Tour. 

She says, “I thoroughly enjoyed the College Tour; it was a good 

experience that I had never had before. It allowed me to travel, see colleges, and meet new 

people.” She appreciates all the learning opportunities she gets at YMWIC.  As a result, she has 

noticed improvement in how she learns and studies on her own.  

Kadi’s advice to younger Scholars is that they should complete their study hours, attend 

workshops, and complete their Science Projects on time. She adds, “You lose so much if you do 

not complete tasks on time.” Kadi encourages other students to join YMWIC, “Please join; even 

if you come from a low-income background, because you learn about life skills like public 

speaking and how to interact with people. This is an opportunity not to miss out on. There is so 

much to gain from the Program even outside of STEM.” 

A Distinguished Honor Roll student, Kadi has not yet decided on a career path, but is interested 

in Penn State University, West Chester University, Widener University, Neumann University, and 

La Salle University. She looks forward to exploring sports, playing an instrument, or the 

performing arts in college. In her free time, she enjoys watching her favorite TV show, Grey’s 

Anatomy, and hanging out with her sister and cousins.  

 

Keep up the good work, Kadi!  We’re very proud of you.  

 

 

 


